
 

 

 
 
 

 
11th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
As part of STEM week Year 4 children have been invited to attend a Creepy Crawly show at 
North Liverpool Academy on Friday 15th March.  
 
We will be leaving school at 1:30pm and will return back at approximately 3:00pm, children 
will have lunch as normal at school. 
 
Please fill in the attached slip and return it ASAP. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Coulson and Mrs Burns 
Year 4 Teachers 

 

 
 
Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………..................Class:………………………………. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend North Liverpool Academy   YES/NO 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………Date:……………………………… 
 


